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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
PERSONS WITH  DISABILITY AFFAIRS  DIVISION

Website: www.nuevav.n!ca Provincial Ca Itol Com
E-Mall Address: dadnv@ mail.com ombon NuevQ Vlizc

March 5, 2025

DR. ORLANDO i. MANUEL, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd, SDO- Nueva Vkcaya

Attention:        DR. HILDA D. ARAGON
EPS, SNED & Kindergarten
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Sir:

Greetings!
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at the PLGU, Paniqui Hall. This will be an opportune time for PWDs to increase their knowledgp,
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Disabilities which states, "To promote access for persons wflh dlsobllflles lo new lnformchlon and
commun]cdioms lechnologles and systems, lncludlng the lnlemet".

Our target participants are youth in the province, with the following disabilities: Deaf or hard of
hearing, Vlsual, Physlcal, Leamlng, and lnlelleclual. They must be 14 to 23 years old, enrolled in
high school, and a Filipino citizen. As our partner in the development of our PWD learners, we
believe that through your good office, the conduct of such activity will be facilitated.

Relative  to  this,  may  we  please  request  for fourteen  (14)  PWD  students,  from  the  different
Secondary Schools  of this  province,  as  participants to  the  Local  lT Challenge for Youth with
Disabilities   on   March   14,   2025,   8:30a.in.,   at   the   PLGU,   Paniqui   Hall,   Capitol   Compound.
Moreover, may we please ask for your assistance in the dissemination of this activity.

Thank you for your preferential attention on this matter.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

!i,
VENUS RUAM-CADABONA, MBA
Disability Affairs Officer lv

Noted:
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